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BOARD NEWS
The Board of Directors met on
May 22, 2001 at 5:00 p.m. in
Unit #36.

REMINDER

All residents of the Glen are
invited to attend the regular
monthly meetings of the Glen
Board of Directors. The Board
members are interested in
learning the views of owners
and tenants alike.

GARDENING

Pat Claus and  Carol
Rutherford, of the Gardening
Committee  continue  their

excellent work with our
Gardening crew.
RACOONS

If you see or hear raccoons
nesting, please call President
Jack so that he can have the
roof inspected for damage. We
have experienced damage in

several of the units. Residents
are advised NOT to feed the
cute little critters and to be
wary of them

DRAINAGE PROBLEMS

The Glen is negotiating with
the City of Pacific Grove over
our request to run drainage
from the Glen over Arnett Park.
The Glen will pay for digging
any ditches and for installing
pipes.

BUDGET COMMITTEE

The Budget Committee will
meet on Thursday June 14,
2001 at 5:00pm in Unit #36.
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NEXT BOARD MEETING

The next meeting of the Board
of Directors will be on
Tuesday, Jume 19, 2001 at
5:00 p.m. in unit #36




